
Please take notice that the Riley Purgatory Bluff Creek Watershed District Board of Managers will 

conduct a special meeting on Thursday, June 2nd at 9:00 am for the purpose of deliberating and 

announcing the selection of a final candidate to offer the position of District Administrator. Pursuant to 

Minnesota Statutes section 13D.021, RPBCWD will conduct the June 2, 2022 special meeting via web-

based video conference. 


